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Basic Change :  
 
Sponsors: Sen. Ballinger and Rep. Gazaway 
 
SB428 clarifies and makes technical corrections to portions of Title 9 of the Arkansas Code concerning 
family law including nondisclosure of certain information obtained during an adoption proceeding by 
members of the General Assembly and adult maltreatment custody and protective services records 
obtained by federal and state representatives and senators; requirements for when and how a parent 
or guardian must consent to marriage for a person 17 years of age; and, repealing provisions for the 
State Commission on Child Support, which itself was previously repealed. 
 
Revenue Impact :  
 
None. 
 
Taxpayer Impact :  
 
None. 
 
Resources Required :  
 
None. 
  
Time Required :  
 
None. 
 
Procedural Changes :  
 
None. 
 
Other Comments :  
 
None. 
 
Legal Analysis :  
 
SB428 repeals §§ 9-14-402 and -403 concerning provisions for the State Commission on Child 
Support. The State Commission on Child Support was previously repealed by Acts 1999, Nos. 1508 
and 1514. With the statute creating the State Commission on Child Support having been repealed, the 
statutes remaining in Subchapter 4 of Title 9 are no longer required. This will result in no substantive 
changes in the law. 
 

 
 


